
In 2016, State Assemblywoman Amy Paulin authored 
several important laws to protect women and youth at risk.

Assemblywoman Paulin wants to hear
your views on the issues and is also available 
to help you with concerns or questions:

	Telephone  • 	(914) 723-1115

	 Email  • 	paulina@assembly.state.ny.us

	Facebook  • 	facebook.com/assemblywomanpaulin

Twitter  • 	twitter.com/#!/amypaulin

Website  • 	assembly.state.ny.us/mem/Amy-Paulin

Amy Paulin has demonstrated a strong 
commitment to protecting our families.  
As a leader on these issues, she worked 
diligently to pass the following laws:

• Ch. 49 – Provides that a person is guilty of facilitating female
genital mutilation when he or she intentionally aids in the
commission of a person circumcising, excising, or infibulating
female genitalia of a person under 18 years old.

• Ch. 106 – Increases public awareness and educates maternity
patients about safe sleep practices for babies by requiring that
this information is included in the leaflet provided to them by
the hospital or birth center.

• A.8650-B – Requires hospitals to establish written policies
and procedures for the identification, assessment, and
appropriate treatment or referral of persons suspected of being
human trafficking victims.

• A. 1083 – Directs the Office of Children and Family Services to
study and report on the availability of child day care.  Lack of
access to affordable, quality childcare is a major impediment
for women who would like to enter and stay in the workforce.
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State Assemblywoman Amy Paulin is 
one of the strongest advocates in Albany for 
protecting women and children.

Amy works diligently to draft, sponsor and 
pass laws to improve the quality of life in our 
communities.

You can be certain that Amy will continue 
to pass legislation which will ensure that 
Westchester remains a healthy and safe place 
to raise our families.


